
Kippi Walker 
UTC Administrative Law Division 
Docket TV 143300 
 
 
Dear Kippi Walker, 

I have received your response on 10-29-14 and respectfully request you to dismiss 
this case as I did cease as a household goods carrier as I was told to. Somehow your staff 
has said I kept operating as a household goods carrier or attempted to operate as such. I 
pulled all advertising I possibly could as directed and any ads still running were due to 
inability to cancel them due to publishing deadlines. When I Spoke to Megan Banks, I 
was informed of what wording was allowed and when people did contact me to move 
certain household goods I informed them that I was unable to use my equipment to load 
their contents but could load it for them in a vehicle that they provided but also told them 
what my rates would be in the future should my license be approved. So the subpoena 
that was issued to myself puzzled me and I have been trying to fix it since which you are 
aware of.  
 

I received my permit #THG065626 for Johnson’s Hauling LLC which means I am 
now in compliance and it took awhile to save up for that as well as the insurance required 
for it. I am a single father raising 3 kids, which is why I started my business to hopefully 
give me some free time to do things with them. I do not have an extra $500 to just pay off 
a fine or even go to Olympia since that is about what it would cost me to travel. Again I 
am asking please dismiss this so I can move forward with my business. I am asking you 
to please work with me. 
 
I would like to hear back by 10-31-2014  
 
Sincerely  
Cary Johnson 
Johnson’s Hauling LLC 
509-487-6683 
Johnson.c75@gmail.com 


